
 
April 25, 2023 

 
 
Rep. Dick Stein      Sen. Monica Robb Blasdel 
Chair        Vice Chair 
Committee on Public Utilities     Committee on Public Utilities 
Ohio House of Representatives    Ohio House of Representatives 
 
Rep. Casey Weinstein 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Public Utilities 
Ohio House of Representatives 
 
Proponent Testimony on HB 79 
 
Dear Chair Stein, Vice Chair Blasdel, and Ranking Member Weinstein,  
 
Attached, please find a letter signed by 8 businesses, trade associations, and employers with 
facilities and significant interests in Ohio in SUPPORT of House Bill 79. 
 
These businesses recognize that energy efficiency programs are good for all Ohio energy 
consumers and urge you to move expeditiously with the bill to create local jobs, save 
households and businesses money, and ensure that Ohio remains a competitive place to live 
and work. The complete list of signatories is provided below. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or if you would like to 
connect with one of these companies directly. 
 
Thank you for your leadership on this important piece of legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Deana Dennis 
Senior Manager, State Policy 
Ceres 
 
 
 


